UNIVERSITY OF MUMBAI

Date: 16/04/2015

CIRCULAR:
To
All the Heads of the University Departments

and the Principals of the colleges
affiliated to the University of Mumbai

Subject SCHOLARSHIPS TO STUDY ABROAD

Sir/Madam,

The Department of Education and Training, Government of Australia is
offering the Australian Government Scholarship programme called the

"Endeavour Scholarships"

for undertaking Post Graduate study, Research and Professional Development.

Scholarships also available to Faculty to undertake short term Research or
Professional Development.

Officials of the Department of Education and Training, Australian High Commission, will
be visiting Mumbai to give a presentation on the scholarships to faculty and students of
the University of Mumbai, in the last week of this month.

Faculty and students interested to pursue studies abroad, should register with the office
of the Director - International Cooperation, University of Mumbai, Vidyapeeth Vidyarthi
Bhavan, 2nd. floor, Churchgate, Mumbai - 400 020. Mobile:+919987607568 OR e-mail :
diric@mu.ac.in; latest by April 24,2015. Further details will be communicated to you at
your registered e-mail.
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